From: Chambers - Hatcher VP

Sent: Tuesday, 20 June 2017 9:03 AM **To:** Estha van der Linden; AMOD

Subject: RE: AM2016/36 - Blood Donor Leave - Extension of Time submission in reply

Dear Ms van der Linden,

RE: AM2016/36 - Blood Donor Leave

I refer to the above matter and your request for an extension, below.

The Commission grants the request of Business SA to file its submissions in reply by **close of business Monday 26 June 2017.**

Kind regards,

Ingrid Stear

Relief Associate to Vice President Hatcher

Fair Work Commission

Tel: (02) 9308 1812 Fax: (02) 9380 6990

chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au

Level 10 Tower Terrace 80 William Street East Sydney NSW 2011 www.fwc.gov.au

From: Estha van der Linden (Business SA) [mailto:esthav@business-sa.com]

Sent: Monday, 19 June 2017 3:50 PM

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP

Subject: RE: AM2016/36 - Blood Donor Leave - Extension of Time submission in reply

Dear Vice President Hatcher

Business SA has been involved in the Blood Donor Application and is currently drafting a submission in reply, due on 22 June 2017.

Do to current staffing issues and workload, Business SA is unable to make this deadline and respectfully requests an extension to close of business Monday 26 June 2017.

Kind Regards

Estha



Estha van der Linden

Senior Policy Adviser

T: 8300 0073 esthav@business-sa.com | www.business-sa.com Level 1, 136 Greenhill Road, Unley. South Australia. 5061

